
Westmore Citizen’s Association meeting -  May 17, 2022


The Westmore Citizen’s Association meeting was called to order at 7:32 pm via Zoom, with 10 
community members present; including board members President Beth Iannetta, Treasurer Cheryl 
Dickerson, and Secretary Frank Franz. 


Old Business: 


● Upcoming meeting regarding the 10 townhouses planned for the Presbyterian Church property

○ Saturday, May 21, 2022, 10am - Noon, 10723 Main Street, Fairfax, VA 22030


● Kamp Washington Site Visit & Discussion

○ Wednesday, June 1, 2022, 4:30pm, Meet at Fern Street & Park Road


● Park Road Townhouses

○ 13 townhouses planned

○ Currently under review by Fairfax City’s planning committee


● Old Westmore School Park

○ Beth is going to draft a funding request to the city to repair damage to the sidewalk, the 

parking lot asphalt, and all other maintenance in order for residents to safely walk in the 
park.


New Business: 


● A community member pointed out that curbing has been installed in front of 4007 Woodland 
Drive, but has not installed a sidewalk. This is the only missing sidewalk segment on this block.


● Current Treasury Balance: $2,303.10


● The next Westmore Citizen's Association meeting is Tuesday, June 21, 2022.


The meeting adjourned at 8:48 pm.


Respectfully submitted,

Frank Franz

Secretary, Westmore Citizen's Association



